
Come One, Come All!!!! 
 

Never too early to plan your 2017 winter Florida vacation now and come 

to the American Toy Fox Terrier specialty in Orlando, FL on Friday, 

December 15th! There will also be sweepstakes classes. Lots of great 

prizes!!!!! The closing date is November 22nd. 

This show is in conjunction with the AKC National Championship dog 

show which starts Saturday, December 16th. If you have not attended 

these shows you are in for a treat. There are 3 all-breed shows prior 

to the specialty, and lots of fun activities going on all week! Check it 

out online at akc.org! 

Our specialty judge will be Fabian Arienti, an AKC judge very active in 

the toy group for many years. The breed judge has not been selected 

yet. 

We will be looking for anyone interested in advertising in the catalog, 

please contact Terrie Crawford for additional information. A great way 

to support your club and show off your beautiful TFTs!   

Looking forward to seeing you in December! 

Terrie Crawford 

Show Chair 

e-mail: minpintft@att.net 
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